
Archives Awakenings 

A Report for the June, 2019 Assembly 

Dear Friends,  

Your Area Archives team has put to practice our spiritual program and experienced fellowship, love, 

peace and understanding as a result. 

We have continued to meet on a monthly basis and have added over 3000 pages and more photos to 

the materials that are available to all Al-Anon members. 

We have reduced the Area Archives storage space by half and have successfully delivered book shelves 

that were no longer being used their to a district that wanted them. 

Because we have such an inspiring Area Technology Coordinator, there is now an online tool for anyone 

to access to learn how to search for things in the Area Electronic Archives vault. 

It is with gratitude and awe that we touch the history of our Al-Anon program through the lovingly 

prepared materials of our predecessors.  What a joy to be able to share them with you. 

Yours in Service, 

Diane M. 

Area Archivist 

 


